
June 18, 2021 
 
Good Morning Mr. James, 
  
The Traffic Calming on Walden was requested by the citizen who live or own property 
that abut Walden Road.  After the petition was signed by 75% of those abutting Walden 
Road a Traffic Study was completed to determine if traffic calming was warranted, 
which it was and staff began the design of the traffic calming.  It was determined that 
the best approach was to utilize a combination of raised intersections and speed humps 
along Walden.  A Community Meeting was scheduled for March 8, 2021, via Zoom and 
post cards were mailed out to all the residents that abut the roadway.  The proposed 
design was presented to the residents at the Community Meeting.  Attached is the 
design for the traffic calming which was revised yesterday to ensure that the cross-
walks still met ADA and to adjust the grade after the resurfacing.  We will double check 
the last hump on the Mahan end to make sure that it is properly leveled. 
  
We are sorry that this caught you off guard and if you have any further questions, 
please let me know. 
  
Kim 
  
  

  

Kimberly Wood, P.E. 

Chief of Engineering Coordination 
Engineering Services | Public Works 
2280 Miccosukee Road | Tallahassee, FL  32308  
(850) 606-1545 /work | (850) 606-1501 /fax 
woodk@leoncountyfl.gov 
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